
Ivy Lane, Alsager,                                        EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Stoke-on-Trent 
ST7 2RQ 

 
Tel: 01270 685136 

  Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Lise Houldsworth 
 
 

 
 
 
 

admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk 
  head@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 
 

 
10th February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our Stone-Age to Iron-Age topic this term, I have arranged for Year 5 to visit 
Weaver Hall Museum in Northwich where we will step back into prehistoric Britain.  The 
children will learn about life during these periods including hunter-gathering and farming 
plus types of homes that our ancestors lived in. They will also have a chance to make their 
very own stone-age pot! 
  
The trip will take place on Monday 6th March 2017. The coach will be departing from 
school at 9:15 am and returning at approximately 2:45 pm. Children will need a packed 
lunch and snacks for the day.  
 
The cost of the visit is £14.20, £6 for the cost of the museum and the rest to cover the 
travel costs. As you know, we always ask for a voluntary contribution to help offset the cost 
of transport and admission fees. Unfortunately, if this voluntary contribution is not 
forthcoming then the visit will not be able to take place. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school with the appropriate 
money by Friday 3rd March or pay and grant permission on Parentmailpmx. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss McArdle 
Teacher 
 
 

 
Weaver Hall Museum – Year 5 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Weaver Hall Museum on 
Monday 6th March and enclose a voluntary contribution of £14.20 to cover the cost. 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s name: ____________________________________ 

 


